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AGI Reports on the State of the Geoscience Economy
The American Geological Institute (AGI) Workforce Program has released the final chapter, entitled Economic Metrics and 

Drivers of the Geoscience Pipeline, of the Status of the Geoscience Workforce report. All chapters of this report are now available 

through the AGI website at http://www.agiweb.org/workforce/.

Press Release PDF: 
WReport4.pdf
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